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22 January 2025  

 
 

Sent via email to  
 

RE: LG24-0294 - New Government Speed Setting Rule 

Dear  
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION  
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). 
On 3 December 2024 you requested the following information under the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 
 

1. Any costs modelled or actualised necessary to meet new requirements under the 
Government’s new Land Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2024. 
 

2. Any crashes, deaths and serious injuries modelled as a result of speed limit changes to meet 
requirements under the Government’s new Land Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 
2024. 

 
3. Any crashes, deaths and serious injuries modelled from changing to the previous speed rule 

- Land Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2022. 
 

4. Any submission your organisation prepared for the consultation on the draft Land Transport 
Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2024, and any feedback otherwise given to the Ministry of 
Transport, Waka Kotahi, the Minister of Transport or his office on the Rule or the new 
approach to setting speed limits. 
 

 
QLDC RESPONSE 
 
To address your request, we consulted the QLDC Strategy and Asset Planning Team. 
 
1. Any costs modelled or actualised necessary to meet new requirements under the Government’s 

new Land Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2024. 
 

This has not been modelled yet. 
 

2. Any crashes, deaths and serious injuries modelled as a result of speed limit changes to meet 
requirements under the Government’s new Land Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2024. 
 
This has not been modelled yet. 
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Right to review the above decision 
 
Note that you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about this process is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please contact Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz 
(Stakeholder and Democracy Services Manager). 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Democracy Services team 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
P: +64 3 441 0499 
E: information.request@qldc.govt.nz 




